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Works notification 22 December 2020 

Dear Neighbour, 

A new purpose-built preschool facility is to be built on the school grounds at Wilkins Public School.  

The Development Application submitted to Inner West Council in June 2020 has been approved. 

Works will occur within the school site and are scheduled to commence on 4 January 2021. They include: 

• Site establishment and early construction works including demolition, foundation excavation and 
piling 

• Remediation of contaminated soil identified on the pre school site and sports court site in 
accordance with the Department of Education’s Asbestos Management Plan and SafeWork NSW 
regulations.  

All remediation work will be completed by a licensed and accredited asbestos contractor, and monitored by 
occupational hygienists in strict accordance with all applicable legislation, regulations, policies and 
guidelines. A clearance certificate will be issued by the hygienist. 

 

Hours of Work 

Monday to Friday:  7:00am to 6:00pm.  

Saturdays: 8:00am to 1:00pm. 

There will be no work on Sundays or Public holidays. 

 

Traffic Management 

Construction traffic will enter and exit via McRae Street access gate. 

Traffic control will be in place as required to manage pedestrian and vehicular movements near site access. 

If you have any queries relating to the important work at Wilkins Public School, please contact School 
Infrastructure NSW using the contact details provided below.       

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                            

For more information contact: 

School Infrastructure NSW 
Email: schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au 
Phone: 1300 482 651 
www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au 

 

https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/
mailto:schoolinfrastructure@det.nsw.edu.au
https://www.schoolinfrastructure.nsw.gov.au/

	For more information contact:

